
Ayden Santi Abbott
    Was born on July 11 just 
after our last news letter.  He 
is big and growing very fast.  
After one month he was 
already smiling at us and 
laughing.  Ayden is Gaelic for 
“fire” and Santi is Thai for 
“peace.”  Prang wanted peace 
and I wanted fire.  So now the 
two become one.  We are very 
happy to have little peaceful, 
fire in our life.
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As usual the last three months 
have been full of  activity and 
excitement with the birth of  
Ayden being at the top.  As it is 
with any new arrival to the 
family trying to establish a 
balance between family and 
work can seem like an endless 
task.  Thankfully the kids love 
going to the village and 
attending the preschool there.  
We are enjoying the flexibility 
that comes with homeschooling. 

VILLAGE
Two and a half  kilometers of  
water pipe were delivered and 
next month we will begin the 
trenching and laying of  the new 
water supply for the village.  The 
reservoir is full and looks            
as though it will be a very good 
source of  water during the dry 
season.  

The rice mill is very busy and 
running almost every day.  
Villagers seem to enjoy the fact 
they don’t need to pre-dry their 
rice before sending it to our mill.  

We have been taking advantage 
of  the heavy rains and planting 
more coffee and other varieties 
of  fruit trees.  

Plans for more vegetable 
growing are on the back burner 
until after the rice harvest in 
November.

FRIENDS
Both Ryan Evans and Nate 
Long visited us this month and 
found themselves working in the 
coffee fields and hanging out 
with the family

Again thank you to all our 
friends and supporters who are 
involved with our life here in 
Thailand.  We couldn’t do it 
without you.
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the
Abbott’s

Eli turns two Abby and Rachel enjoying life Prang doing what she does best being a
      mom, teacher and wife
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